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RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS IN 
NOVEMBER 2023 

 

3rd   JO      

8th Mary  

10th Catherine  

22nd Valerie  

22nd Charline  

25th Annette  

                                          

 

 

 

We wish all these residents a very 

happy birthday. 



Things that happened in October 2023                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 



 

 



 



               
 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Getting to know the staff 
 

 

 

Linsey has worked on George Smith as a healthcare assistant 

for 6 years. She loves her residents and getting to know their 

families. Linsey says the best part of her job is going home 

knowing she has done the best she can for her residents. She 

wishes that she had taken this job role a lot sooner. 


